
Social organizations denounce
coup attempt in Bolivia

Social movements warned that they are united and alert to an attempted coup d'état. | Photo:
@evoespueblo

La Paz, August 10 (RHC)-- Bolivian social organizations denounced at a press conference in La Paz on
Monday the destabilization attempts and threats of a new coup d'état by the same executors of the
November 2019 coup against Evo Morales and declared to be in a state of emergency in the face of these
events.



This was made known by the representative of the Bolivian Federation of Mining Workers Union, Gonzalo
Quispe, who pointed out that the unions will be vigilant against any destabilization attempt that the right-
wing wants to organize in the country.  And he reiterated that the workers will defend the democratically-
elected government of Luis Arce and David Choquehuanca.

Flora Aguilar, a representative of the Confederation of Peasant Women, told reporters: "We say to the
fascist coup plotters who claim they have recipes to overthrow the government; we tell them from here:
the social organizations will not allow it."   "Today we are more united than ever to be able to defend the
democracy we have recovered after the coup d'état against Evo Morales." 

 

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/266553-social-organizations-denounce-coup-attempt-in-
bolivia
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